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Road Between Pony and Cat Creeks will  have Temporary Closure  
 

Forest Road #901, east of Condon off of State Highway 83, on the Swan 

Lake District of the Flathead National Forest will have some temporary 

travel delays and closures.  The road work includes reconditioning of the 

road, and replacement and installation of culverts and bridges.  Bridge 

construction at Pony and Cat Creeks on Forest Road #901, will begin July 

15 and it is anticipated that the closures will be in place through August.    

 

The road closure during the bridge construction will only impact a one-mile 

section between Pony Creek and Cat Creek.  There will still be access to 

Pony and Cat Lakes, but with a bit further hike.   

 

For more information about these temporary road delays and closures, 

contact the Swan Lake District at 837-7500. 
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